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Sealed proposals will be received until 2:00PM, on January 26, 2024 in the office of Mecklenburg 
County Land Use and Environmental Services Agency (LUESA) Department, 2145 Suttle Avenue, 
Charlotte, NC  28208, for the construction of the Mecklenburg County Interim Material 
Recovery Facility (MRF), at which time and place Bids will be opened and read aloud.  The official 
time for receipt of bids will be maintained by County staff.  Proposals must be made on standard 
forms furnished by the County.  The project is located at 7833 Pence Road, Charlotte, North 
Carolina 28215. 
 
The Contractor can obtain the Bid Documents digitally at no cost by emailing the County at 
SolidWasteProjects@MeckNC.gov.  
 
Bid Documents shall also be digitally provided to the Mecklenburg County Business Diversity & 
Inclusion (BDI) Program. 

 

Bid, Performance, and Payment & Material bonds shall be required for this project.  
 
The laws of North Carolina and applicable regulations of various Licensing Boards and BDI MWBE 
provisions will be observed in receiving bids and awarding contracts. 
 
A pre-bid meeting shall be held at 10:00am on January 8, 2024, at 8007 Pence Road, Charlotte, 
NC 28215. 
 
All questions must be submitted electronically to the County at 
SolidWasteProjects@MeckNC.gov and Kit Persiani, Project Manager with CDM Smith Inc 
(persianik@cdmsmith.com) no later than 10:00AM on January 16, 2024. Answers shall be 
provided by 12:00PM on January 23, 2024. 
 
Mecklenburg County reserves the right to reject any or all proposals and to waive informalities 
or technicalities, as it may deem to be in its best interest. 
 
Upon request, this information will be made available in an alternative format for persons with 
disabilities.  Please email SolidWasteProjects@MeckNC.gov for assistance. 
 
A true copy of this notice was published on the North Carolina electronic Vendor Portal (eVP):  https://evp.nc.gov/ 
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